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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee (CISS) Informal Comment Period
DATE:

September 10, 2020
Dear WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants,

The WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee (CISS) is seeking informal comments on the draft recommendation to address 2020 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.f – Evaluate and develop a common industry data specification to support automated Net Scheduled Interchange (NSI) Checkout.  The draft recommendation can be accessed through the following link: https://www.naesb.org/pdf4/weq_ciss091020w1.docx
The informal comment period begins today, September 10, 2020 and ends on September 18, 2020.  Any informal comments will be reviewed by the WEQ CISS during its conference call on September 22, 2020.  All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit informal comments for consideration.  Please return any comments you have to the NAESB Office (naesb@naesb.org or fax to 713-356-0067) by September 18, 2020.  If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact the NAESB Office at 713-356-0060.
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
cc: Jonathan Booe, Executive Vice President & Chief Administrative Officer
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